
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is with mixed emo琀椀ons that I share the news that Miss Cook will be leaving Two Mile Ash 
School at the end of the Autumn Term. Hayley has been an excep琀椀onal member of the TMA 
team for over twenty years and has contributed signi昀椀cantly to both the academic and 
personal growth of our pupils.  

I am pleased to inform you that Hayley has been o昀昀ered a new Headship opportunity at Glebe 
Farm School overseeing the Primary School. We are pleased that she is not going too far and 
will s琀椀ll be part of the Inspiring Futures Through Learning Trust. While we are extremely sad 
to see her leave TMA, we are also really proud to see her progress in her career and take on 
such an exci琀椀ng new leadership role. She will be a wonderful asset to the Glebe Farm team.  

Throughout her 琀椀me at TMA, Hayley has demonstrated dedica琀椀on and passion to making a 
di昀昀erence to the children and the support she has provided to children and families through 
her Designated Safeguarding Lead role has had such a posi琀椀ve impact.  

I am pleased to inform you that we have appointed a new member of sta昀昀, Hannah Buckledee, 
who will oversee Family Support and become our new Designated Safeguarding Lead. She 
begins her role at the start of the Spring Term and is looking forward to joining the team and 
working alongside the children and parents.  

I am sure you will join me in wishing Hayley all the best for the future in her new role.  

Kind regards, 

Lucy Eldridge 

Head of Two Mile Ash School  


